Miscellaneous

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) State Plan. The amendment updates the CHIP to include an aggregate lifetime limit policy. The amendment also includes a process to provide impacted enrollees with a notice of adverse benefit determination when the enrollee reaches the lifetime limit. This amendment to the State Plan will have a federal fiscal impact for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2019-20 of $1,192,027 and 2020-21 of $1,447,239. The effective date for this amendment will be January 3, 2020.

 Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Angela Wiggins, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, located at 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407; by telephone at: (850)412-4198 or by e-mail at: Angela.Wiggins@ahca.myflorida.com.
